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Implementation of Vehicle Usage, Tracking, and Reporting Logs 
for all University-Owned Passenger Vehicles
The University is undertaking a tracking study in an effort to quantify and evaluate the utilization of its owned vehicles. It is the goal of this study to better understand the transportation needs of the University community and to identify any variation in seasonal demand for its vehicles.  

This study will be conducted over the next 10-12 months, and may possibly be extended further. Passenger vehicles under the control of Fleet Services, Student Activities, Athletics, and other departments/organizations will be required to participate in this study.

The study will involve logging data on all trips involving University-owned vehicles and longer term rental vehicles (more than 1 week).  Information collected will include the department/organization sponsoring the trip, driver name, # passengers, mileage, trip time, destination, and purpose of the trip. This study will apply to ALL University-owned vehicles.

Data sheets will be provided in all vehicles. Additional sheets can be generated from the attached sample or padded versions will be available at the Copy Center. This form is also available online at: http://www.jcu.edu/fas/docs/fas_policies_manuals/Vehicle_Usage_Log5.xls.  These data sheets should be sent to the Purchasing Office monthly. They are due by the 5th of the following month for which the data was collected. Copies should also be kept by the departments that control these vehicles for back-up.
Note: Failure to comply will result in the vehicles being recorded as “not in use” which might result in those vehicles being determined as no longer necessary.

An additional goal of this study will be to determine the suitability of using alternate fuel vehicles and “sizing” the vehicles to better fit our usage patterns. Furthermore, the results from this study will be used to evaluate whether an on-site “rental” program for departments, organizations, and possibly students might make sense for our campus.
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